
Dear ASCS Families,  
 
Our next collection day for Box Tops is September 28, 2018.  
 
Thanks for all your support, All Saints did a great job last year! Let’s see 
if we can keep it going. We collected $1625.20 for our school last year! 
THANK YOU! 
This is free money that goes directly to our school. KEEP CLIPPING! 
Please ask family and friends to start clipping to help our school! 
 
Fill the attached sheet with Tops and you will be entered into a 
drawing to win a $50.00 Visa gift card! THE MORE SHEETS YOU 
FILL…THE MORE CHANCES TO WIN! Drawing will be on 
Monday, October 1.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jackie Marvin    Lisa Keller  
Jaymarvin@aol.com   Jazzie123@comcast.net  
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